
 

 

PLANNING BOARD 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Site Walk on February 27, 2021 
 

 

The Planning Board will be conducting a site walk on 424 
South Stark Highway at SafleyStor (storage facility), on 
February 27, 2021 at 9:00 AM. 
The purpose of the site walk is for the proposed site plan to 
construct another storage building.  
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